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Cancellation of Tender – Ref No.: CPDM/VS/CC-22-01  
 
Due to administrative reasons, the tender as referred above have been cancelled. The 

original tender was issued on 31st March and a revised addendum was published on 

11th April.  

Fresh tender with modifications as per the committee recommendations could be 

notified in the IISc website. 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

Tender Evaluation Committee  

 


